MEMO FROM CITY OF ST. CHARLES DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS:
NEW TOWN SEWER REPAIRS

A new sewer repair contract will start this week. Martin General Contractors will be doing the work

Martin will start on a valve replacement in the 3500 block of Hempstead Street. Traffic will often be
restricted to one lane.

Later the week of October 17 or the week of October 24 they will replace valves at 3237 Rue

Royale. Traffic on Rue Royale will intermittently be restricted to one lane and the entrance to the alley
will be closed for several days. Drivers that use that alley need to enter the area from further south on
Rue Royale. The sidewalk will also be closed for several days.

Other work will follow. Vacuum sewer canisters will be replaced at the following locations:
3512 Barter Street
3301 Domain (in the back)
3673 South New Town Avenue

A sub-contractor will do directional boring to replace broken alarm conduit in the following locations:
3630 Hempstead Street to 3318 North Meester
3552 Shire Lane to 4096 John Kirby Street
3485 New Town Lake Dive to 3300 Grainger Blvd



